
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Date: August 27, 2024 
To 
 

Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 539122 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Request to ignore/ delete wrong corporate announcement with corporate announcement 
id no. 7804229. 
 

We have inadvertently made a wrong corporate announcement today with announcement id no. 
7804229 (Outcome of AGM) and request you to kindly ignore/ delete or deactivate the said 
announcement please. 
 
Request you to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours truly 
for Bodhtree Consulting Limited 
  
 
 

 
Prashanth Mitta  
Whole-time Director 
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